
The Victorian Branch 

 of the  

ANZSRS 

 invites you to 

 the first branch meeting for 2021 

 

Thursday March the 18th at 5pm 

 

TOPICS 

 

An overview of N95 mask fit testing  

Nicholas Romeo  

Northern Hospital  

 

Practice Presentations for the virtual ASM 

All Victorian presenters 

 are invited to practice their presentations  

in front of a home crowd 

The format will be different this year, so if you want to practice giving a virtual presentation before 

you record the final version for the ASM this is the perfect opportunity. 

Please let me know if you want to present, as spaces will be limited. 

 

 

RSVP to p.matsas@alfred.org.au 
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